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Contact:  Karen Harris, (831) 645-4604 
 

Plumbers Workshop:  Sewage Spill Prevention 
 
 

 
 A free sewage spill prevention workshop for plumbers will be held on Thursday, 
January 26, from 3:00 PM – 4:30 PM, at the MRWPCA wastewater treatment plant, 14811 
Del Monte Blvd., in Marina, next to the landfill. 

 
The workshop will provide plumbers with the most current information on how to help 

reduce sewage spills into the Monterey Bay National Marine Sanctuary. 
 

Plumbing businesses attending the workshop will be included on a spill-prevention 
resource list that will be made available to residents. 
 

The free workshop is sponsored by the Monterey Bay Sanctuary Foundation, the 
Monterey Bay National Marine Sanctuary, and presented by the Monterey Regional Water 
Pollution Control Agency, made possible by a grant from the California Coastal Conservancy.  
For information and reservations, call Karen Harris at (831) 645-4604 by Tuesday, January 
24, 2006. 
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